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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila
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FROM The OIC PENR Officer

SUBJECT COMPLETED STAFF WORK REPORT ON THE AFFECTED 
TREES OF THE ON-GOING MINDORO ISLAND ROAD 
CONSTRUCTION FROM SABLAYAN, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO 
TO VICTORIA, ORIENTAL MINDORO

Respectfully forwarded herewith is the memorandum dated May 24, 2022 from CENR 
Officer Anastacio A. Santos regarding the detailed report on the affected trees of the on-going 
Mindoro Island road Construction from Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro to Victoria , Oriental 
Mindoro.

For your information, evaluation and further action.

,TANADA

Purok Pag-asa, Barangay Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
Email Address: t$doccmin042@gmaiLcom






















































































































































































































